
REQUEST –  
Under the freedom of information, please can you let me know how much the Finchley Central 
Police Station, Ballards Lane N3 was sold for? 
 
 
RESPONSE – 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 17 October, requesting the following 
information: 
 

 How much the Finchley Central Police Station Ballards Lane N3 was sold for 
 

I confirm that I am replying to this under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) and that 
MOPAC does hold this information. 
 
This information is intended for future publication by MOPAC and as such is exempt under 
Section 22 of the FOIA. The public interest in withholding this information outweighs the public 
interest in disclosing it, 
since the release of the information is likely to prejudice the commercial interests of the parties 
involved. 
 
Details about all property disposals are published and updated at regular intervals on the 
following web site: 

http://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/DISPOSAL%20OF%20BUILDINGS%20Year%20
End%202014.pdf 
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